
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Service Announcement 

ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 

Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 

 
Communications 

QGH holds free prenatal class in Iqaluit 
Start Date: June 15, 2023 
End Date: June 16, 2023 
Iqaluit, Nunavut 90 sec 

Are you eagerly awaiting the arrival of a new baby? Do you have questions about 

prenatal care, labour, and delivery? The Qikiqtani General Hospital (QGH) invites you to 

a prenatal class this Friday, June 16, from 2 p.m. to 4 p.m. at Qikiqtani General Hospital 

on the clinic side. 

The class is designed to provide expecting parents and their support people with 

valuable information and engaging discussions led by doctors and nurses from the QGH 

team. 

Participants will have the opportunity to learn about the importance of prenatal care, and 

receive guidance on navigating the different stages of labour. 

Additionally, a special hospital tour will be provided, giving attendees a firsthand look at 

the facilities and introducing them to the dedicated healthcare professionals who will be 

there to support them throughout their birthing journey. 

For more information, call 867-975-8600 ext. 5427.  
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